
Westwood Public Schools Launches a 
Smartphone App for School Menus 
 
Yes, even for school lunch, there is an app for that! 
 
In today’s technology driven world, the nutrition program at Westwood Public 
Schools is both keeping pace and leading the charge. The nutrition program is 
one of the first school nutrition programs in the nation to launch the mobile app 
for school menus. 
 
The free app, called School Lunch by Nutrislice, is available in the Apple App 
Store for iPhones and in Google Play for Android phones. The menus information 
are also available via westwoodps.nutrislice.com 
 
The smartphone app shows each day’s menu, including pictures and 
descriptions of the foods. It also lists nutritional information for each food and 
makes finding common allergens simple.  
 
 
 


